
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 
 

 

 23 November 2018 
 

Dear Residents, 

 

Please arrange to attend a meeting to discuss going forward with the DSTV package unique 

to our Village. The details were sent to you on 29th October 2018. 

 

Roy will present what channels are now available and to agree on which additional channels 

will be needed to complete our application to DSTV. 

 

We would like to meet you at 2.00pm next Tuesday 27th November, in the 

Lifestyle Centre next to the large TV area. 

 

 

 

 

Chris Edwards  

ResCom Communications - chrisandsue291@gmail.com - 084 582 9129 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ - 81 

 

DSTV  Village Package 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


